
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information Notice No. 9/2010 
 

 

 

Hague Agreement Concerning the International Registration 
of Industrial Designs 

WIPO INTERNATIONAL DESIGNS BULLETIN:  DISCONTINUATION OF 
CD VERSION 
 
 
1. The WIPO International Designs Bulletin, hereinafter referred to as “the Bulletin”, the 

official publication of the Hague system, is published by the International Bureau once a 
month.  It contains all relevant data concerning new international registrations, renewals, 
changes and other entries affecting international registrations. 

 
2. Currently, the Bulletin is made available electronically on Internet and on CD. 
 
3. Users are hereby informed that, as of the first issue of the Bulletin in 2011, the CD version 

of the Bulletin will be discontinued.  The electronic version of the Bulletin will remain 
available on the Hague system website at the following address:  
http://www.wipo.int/hague/en/bulletin/. 
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